
                                                                                                               

 

To: By-Law and Planning Committee    

From:  Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator   

Date:   January 3, 2024

Subject: Repeal By-Laws 20-19 and 20-35, Being a by-law to promote and regulate physical 
distancing during the COVID-19 emergency 

In review of active by-laws, Staff has noted that By-Law 20-19 (Being a by-law to promote 
and regulate physical distancing during the COVID-19 emergency) and 20-35 
(Amendment to 20-19) are still in effect. 
 
It is recommended that Council repeal By-Laws 20-19 and 20-35.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Amanda Laurence 
 
 


